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For Wednesday, March 24th.

The theme for the month of March is “honesty”.
Honesty means to be trustworthy, loyal, fair and sincere.

March is also Nutrition month! Healthy eating looks different for everyone. Please take the opportunity to fuel your body and brain. Breakfast items will be available in the Student Lounge for all students starting at 8:10 a.m. until 8:40 a.m. There are many different options and we do have fresh fruit!
There will be a Student Council meeting will be tomorrow morning during Foundations in the Lunchroom. All Student Leaders need to wear a mask and sit with their classmate. Each Student Leader also needs to bring a pencil and a sheet of loose-leaf.

Our new PBIS initiative for the month of March is called “Do and Dash”. This PBIS initiative is going very well and there are many classes that have won prizes! Please keep doing the “right” thing and you class could win! Good luck.
Did you know! Now that we are in the yellow phase our school hockey team is playing games! Last week they played against Millidgeville North and won! This week they played Forest Hills – it was a tough game and Forest Hills won. Tomorrow after school they have another game, and we wish them all the best!

This message is to all students: Today is the day that all marks are put in for the report card on March 31st. We certainly hope everyone completed all their assignments for this reporting period. Teachers can only mark what has been completed!
Friday is hot lunch – hope you ordered your pizza on cashless schools – it is 2 pieces for $5.00

Any student birthdays…

We are week 3 in the new duty schedule. 

Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time.


